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ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

(DOCKET NO. 50-34_6_)

THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANT

THE CLEVELAND ELECTRIC ILLUMINATING COMPAN.T

Notice of Availability of Detailed Statement on Environmental Considerations

4

Pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act of 1969 and to the Atomic

Eneeyr Commission's regulations in 10 CFR Part 50, notice is hereby given that a

document entitled " Detailed Statement on the Environmental Considerations by the

Division of Reactor Licensing, U. S. Atomic Energy Commission, Related ec Jua

Proposed Construction of Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station by The Toledo Edison

Company and The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company" is being placed in the

Commission's Public Document Room, 1717 H Street, N. W., Washington, D. C., and

in the Ida Rupp Public Library, Port Clinton, Ohio, where it will be available

for public inspection. Appended to the statement are the applicants' environ-

! mental report and the comments of various Federal, State and local agencies.

A public hearing on the application for a construction permit will be held in
'

Port Clinton, Ohio, co=mencing December 8, 1970.

Single copies of the statement may be obtained by writing to the Director,

Division of Reactor Licensing, U. S. Atomic Energy Commission, Washington, D. C.

20545.

Dated at Bethesda, Maryland this- day of November, 1970.

FOR IHE ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

Original siped by F. Schroeder

Peter A. Morris, Director,

Division of Reactor Licensing
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